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BCSS Board of Education Moves Forward with Superintendent Search 

 
[Winder, Georgia, March 13, 2024] – The Barrow County Board of Education (BOE) continues to work on selecting a new 
Superintendent of schools. Planning for the search began in December 2023. The Board asked King-Cooper and 
Associates, a superintendent search firm, to serve as consultants for the search. The position was advertised with an 
application deadline of March 1, 2024. 

This job announcement has generated some national interest from prospective applicants. Information about the search 
is available on the school system website. The Board also conducted an online survey completed by over 1,700 
community members and school district staff. The results from this online survey were closely reviewed by the BOE. 

APPLICANT REVIEW & INTERVIEW PROCESS 

On Monday, March 11, 2024, the Board reviewed applicants and began planning the interview process. Interviews will 
begin in March and continue for several weeks. After the first round of interviews, the Board will select certain 
candidates for the second round of interviews in April. 

The Barrow County BOE received 26 applicants for the position. Board Chair Jordan Raper said, “We are thoroughly 
analyzing all application packets. This is a critical decision, and the Board is committed to selecting an excellent leader 
for our school system.”  

 

### 

 
Barrow County School System is BOLDly Committed to Student Success. Our 20 schools and programs serve more than 
15,300 students in the metro-Atlanta area. We are the 24th largest school system in Georgia and the 4th largest Charter 
System. For more information, please visit www.barrow.k12.ga.us or contact us at 770-867-4527.  
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